
All branding (i.e. clothing, awards, logos) for
committees, clubs, or project groups should be

sent to the Extension Office for approval. It is
important that the 4-H and Colorado State

University policy is followed so that both
organizations are represented properly. 

Common mistakes in branding are not putting
the dash in “4-H”, using the correct 4-H logo, etc.

This is the correct 4-H logo.

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate
to reach out to Emily.Green@colostate.edu,

Jennifer.Loewen@colostate.edu, or
Shawna.Lamothe@colostate.edu 

El Paso County 4-H Branding Policy 






